
June 14, 2011 

VIA EMAIL and Courier 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: Ontario Energy Board File No.: (EB-2011-0209) 

120 Adelaide Street West 
Suite 1600 
Toronto, Ontario M5H 1T1 

T 416·967·7474 
F 416·967·1947 
www.powerauthority.on.ca 

Trout Creek Wind Power Inc. - Application to amend Hydro One Networks Inc.'s 
Electricity Distribution Licence to exempt Hydro One from sections of the 
Distribution System Code with respect to Trout Creek Wind Power 

The Ontario Power Authority ("OPAl!) is in receipt of the Board's Notice of Application and 
Hearing and Procedural Order No. 1 dated in the above noted matter. The OPA has an 
interest in the application of the Distribution System Code to distributed generation connection 
in Ontario. 

Please provide a copy of all relevant communications to Miriam Heinz, at the address above, or 
through email at: Miriam.Heinz@powerauthority.on.ca. 

Yours truly, 

Karen Frecker 
Manager, Regulatory Proceedings 

cc: Mr. Thomas Schneider (email: t.s@schneiderpower.com) 
Mr. Scott A. Stoll (email: sstoll@airdberlis.com) 


